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 Susan Watling OBJ2017/1230/P 09/04/2017  21:37:23 The loss of the open space to buildings would be detrimental to the wildlife of the canal. Trees and 

shrubs will also be removed creating a paved uninteresting area instead. Natural light/sun light will be 

vastly reduced causing a much increased shadowing of a once bright area. This will inevitably affect 

the wellbeing of visitors and residents. 

I would like my thoughts considered please.

6 Reachview Close

 Mihai Evoiu OBJ2017/1230/P 07/04/2017  11:06:34 I am worried about the hight and scale of this construction. This will not only hide the view to the 

terraced houses of Royal College street but will close the view considerably and will tower over the 

apartments opposite to the canal reducing the amount of direct sunlight greatly.

31 Reachview 

Close
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 Chris Edwards OBJ2017/1230/P 06/04/2017  10:17:57 The development will take  create a continuous wall of shadow over the canal at many times during the 

day, seriously reducing its character as a light and airy leisure feature is certainly a reduction in the 

quality of the local canal environment.

16 Lewis Street

nw1 8qt

nw1 8qt

 Julien Delile OBJ2017/1230/P 09/04/2017  10:54:51 As a local resident, the reason for our objection is obviously the height of the Bangor Wharf building. 

Building this 6-storeys immediately on the side of this narrow part of the canal would destroy the 

harmony of the canal walk and of the local neighbourhood. This part of the canal has a great potential 

for vibrant improvement and it would be a mistake to make it similar to the section south of the St 

Pancras Way bridge (which has only 4-storeys building). We would support new developments with 

reasonable height.
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